
 
24th August 2018 

 

 

 

Reference: M&P Dry Lining / External Facades 

 

 

This is a letter of recommendation of working with M&P on a multiply of projects within the Western 
and Wales Build division of Kier Construction. 

M&P are performing well on the Swansea University ‘Impact Project’ and always promotes a ‘can do 
attitude’ 

They have an excellent health and safety culture and a positive attitude on site at all times 

Works are progressing to programme and quality with adequate supervision in order to achieve 
these key performance objectives 

I would certainly use M&P on future schemes 

Please contact me if you want or need additional information. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Howard Monsen 
Senior Project Manager 
Kier Construction 
 


